
 

 

August 4, 2021 
 

DeKalb County Government 
3486 Covington Hwy 
Decatur, Georgia 30032 
Attn: Damon Scott 
 

RE:  NOTICE OF CONTRACT RENEWAL 
        Current Contract # 40500-042-21182543 
        Renewed from 10/01/21 to 9/30/22 
        New Contract # 40500-042-22182543 
        Renewal Contract Amount $641,382.00 

                    Renewal 4 out of 4 
 

Dear Mr. Scott: 
 
This letter serves as written notice that the Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) is 
exercising its option to renew the above referenced contract for an additional year, subject to the 
terms and conditions of the underlying contract and any applicable subsequent amendments for 
the annual amount of $641,382.00. Your new contract number for the new period 10/01/21 to 
09/30/22 is # 40500-042-22182543. Please include this number on all correspondence including 
invoices related to service for this new contract period. The Contract, as renewed, shall terminate 
on 09/30/22. All terms and conditions of the contract shall remain as stated in the original contract 
and any amendments thereto.  
 
In accordance with and if required by the Contract, please submit proof of insurance covering this 
renewal period within 10 days of receipt of this letter to the Contracts Specialist providing this 
letter of renewal. Insurance certificates may be emailed as a PDF attachment.  
 
Please allow us to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the service you have 
provided the Georgia Citizens we serve as well as to the Department of Public Health. 
  

 
      Sincerely, 
       

 

      Angela Knight  
      Sr. Procurement and Contracting Specialist 
 
cc: Business Owner 
 Purchasing Section 
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